
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject Maths Date: 26.1.24 

 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

You may have heard from the children that we have had a few tweaks to our school 

timetable. Assembly is now at 8.55am, so it is now very important that the children arrive on 

time and are in the classroom ready for their first lesson at 8.40am.  We shall start the day 

practicing our handwriting and spellings.  

 
PE: We will continue to have outdoor PE on WEDNESDAY. Please send appropriate kit - warm clothes for 

outdoors (hat and gloves on very cold days). Please send your child’s trainers in a carrier bag so they can be 

sent home after each lesson if the field is muddy, to be cleaned.  

 

Curriculum:  

We are really enjoying our new geography topic, Misty Mountains and Windy Rivers. I hope 

the children enjoyed the homework. It certainly looks as though many of you took a pleasant 

walk to the river, Gunthorpe bridge was a popular choice. This week we have learned how 

water can change the landscape, we have learned about erosion, transportation and 

deposition.  

In science we have carried out a couple of investigation using thermometers to take the 

temperatures of melting ice-cubes and varying temperatures of water from cold and tepid 

to hot. We have learned the different scales to measure temperature, including Celsius, 

Fahrenheit and Kelvin 

In art we have practiced our sketching skills and have looked at different methods using 

hard and soft pencil leads. In Spanish we are learning a song all about the different 

vegetables. 

 In maths we have been dividing a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number. Some children found 

this quite challenging. See homework.  

 
HOMEWORK:  Classroom secretes consolidation work. Developing, expected and greater depth. 

I have explained to the children that if they are struggling to do D and try E. Those more 

confident to do E and try GD.  

 
 

Thank you. 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:   2nd February 2024 

 


